

Dear Customer

Caterham Post Office® 46-48 Croydon Road, Caterham, CR3 6QB

Proposed reopening to new premises

I'm writing further to my letter dated 12 August 219, in which I advised you of our proposal, subject to consultation, to reopen the above Post Office to new premises located at Vitalone Pharmacy, 14 The Square, Caterham, CR3 6QA.

The consultation period ended on 24 September 2019, however, I'm now writing to let you know that the proposed new operator has decided not to progress their application to operate the branch. We may carry out a further local public consultation on another location in the near future. In line with our Principles of Community Engagement, any new location proposal would be subject to a further 6-week period of local public consultation.

Thank you for taking the time to consider this proposal.

Yours faithfully

Samantha Coc

Samantha Coe Change Manager

How to contact us:

comments@postoffice.co.uk postofficeviews.co.uk FREEPOST Your Comments

To get this information in a different format, for example, in larger print, audio or braille call 03452 66 01 15 or Textphone 03457 22 33 55.